## **AGENDA ITEM**

TO: Tim Vandall, City Administrator

FROM: Tish Sims, City Clerk

DATE: February 24, 2023

SUBJECT: Interviewing candidates for Ward 1 Council Member position

Ward 1 Council Member Dave Trinkle stepped down from his position on February 2, 2023. His unexpired term ends January 2026

Staff advertised the open position as directed by Council. As of February 24, 2023, there are two applications submitted. The applicants are Kevin Gardner and Rebecca Gordon.

Policy Consideration:	None.	

Financial Consideration: None.

Action: A motion to approve \_\_\_\_\_\_ to fill the unexpired term of Ward 1

Council Member ending January 2026.